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Chair LoPresti, Vice-Chair Fukumoto and Members of the Committee. 

 
I am Major General Arthur J. Logan, State Adjutant General and the Director of the Hawaii 

Emergency Management Agency. I am testifying in SUPPORT of HB2351. 

 

Creates a Chargeable Transient Quarters revolving fund into which lodging and billet fees are 

deposited and accounted for. These fees are collected at our Federal Facility and managed by 

the Departments business management office. Currently, the funds are co-mingled with a trust 

account. It would be better business practice for these funds to be deposited into its own 

account. 

 

Thank you for allowing me to testify in SUPPORT HB2351. 
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